
GREEN TASK FORCE 

May 2, 2011 

MINUTES FROM MARCH 17, 2011 

 

To: Patricia H. Strauss, Town Clerk 

Westport, Connecticut 

1. Minutes from the previous meeting were approved 

2. Gareth Lindsey-Nobel presented his Green City program. Cathy T. said she would look into 

the details and whether it is something we should pursue in Westport 

3. Alan A. gave update on WHEC/N2N launch and discussed future workshops 

4. Steve S. discussed our intern from the SOAR program and the projects he is working on 

5. Bruce H. gave us an update on the progress he is making with Carrie M. On the new GTF 

website 

6. The use of funds from the Clean Communities grant was discussed 

7. Different power purchase agreements for solar projects were talked about. We will gather 

some past data and then reconvene about possible projects going forward 
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